
To whom it may concern,  
 
As an Australian, I strongly dis-agree on the Stronger Future Legislation. This proposed 
legislation means that the Australian Government will continue to violate the Aboriginal 
Communities human rights. I believe the Australian Government need to talk to the Elders of 
these communities for better management instead of such a harsh intervention..  
 
Aboriginal people just want rights to be upheld not to be continually told what to do and how 
to do it.... The Australian Government needs to look at other interventions.. 
 
Krystle Beauchamp 


